
Prepared by Sara Hatleli, Aquatic Plant & Habitat Services LLC 
Preliminary results and maps presented herein are intended to guide the RLPOA Board of Directors in 
choosing a management strategy for EWM control in 2018 and 2019.  Specifically, it is intended to 
provide preliminary EWM survey results and aid in prioritizing DASH work in late July, 2018.  A final 
report of EWM survey results and EWM control activities in 2018 will be compiled and submitted to the 
RLPOA by December 31st, 2018.  
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